
 

 

 
 
 
 

Date: 06 July 2023 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF RFP340/2022 - APPOINTMENT OF CONTRACTOR FOR LOTLAMORENG 

DAM RECREATIONAL CENTRE IN NORTHWEST ON BEHALF OF THE DEPARTMENT OF 

TOURISM. 

 

Dear Bidder, 

 

Thank you for submitting a proposal for the above-mentioned tender.  Unfortunately, the DBSA has 

taken a decision to cancel the abovementioned tender due to material process irregularity. 

 

Kindly note that the DBSA will be re-advertising this tender under RFP142/2023. The DBSA apologises 

for any inconvenience caused. Queries may be directed to Katlego Leshokgoto on 

katlegoscm@dbsa.org  

 

Please note the following:  

• The scope will not change. 

• Bidder that attended the Compulsory site briefing session for RFP340/2022 do not have to attend 

the online briefing session for the re-advertised bid (RFP142/2023). 

 

 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this tender.  We 

encourage you to continuously participate in future Tender invites that the Bank advertises on an 

ongoing basis. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

___________________________ 

MOHAMED GANCHI 

HEAD:  SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT  

 

DATE:  …………………………… 
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